
 
 
 
 

E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
April 26, 2011 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:   Trustee C. Spencer 
 
SUBJECT:   Motion re Lower Speed Limits in Residential Areas 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
To improve student safety and encourage walking and 
cycling to school, Edmonton Public Schools shall join the 
advocacy efforts of the Edmonton Federation of Community 
Leagues and other organizations in pursuing lower speed 
limits within residential areas. As a first measure, the Chair, 
on behalf of the Board, will write a letter to City Council 
expressing our support for such an initiative. 
 

* * * * * 
 
Notice of the above motion was served at the April 13, 2011 board meeting.  
 
 
CS:mmf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


